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Tuesday 1st October 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to invite you to the Year 3 assembly on Friday 11th October. The 

assembly is on the topic of Harvest which the whole school will be taking part 

in, through our collections for Black Country Food Bank. 

The assembly will involve all children in Year 3 and is scheduled to start at 

approximately 9.40am. 

Can we remind you that any images that you take are for your personal use 

only and should not be placed on social networking sites, such as Facebook or 

YouTube, unless they are only of your individual child. 

Due to the size of the hall, we are only allocating 2 tickets per family, these will 

be sent home with your child. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Yours sincerely, 

Year 3 Team 

 


